
  

  

 

 

 

 2nd February 2022 
 
 
 
Re: DKSH Cables & Electrical – Price Increase 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We wish to advise that effective from Tuesday 1st March 2022, DKSH Cable & Electrical will be 
implementing a price increase across our entire range of cables and electrical accessories. All 
orders placed on or after the Tuesday 1st March 2022, will be subject to the increase. 
 
This pricing review has come about based on the combined increase in raw material, freight costs 
and supplier cost increases. 
 
Price increases will vary across our range of cables and electrical accessories and updated pricing 
files will be sent out shortly. 
 
With respect to quotes, all quotes will be valid only until Tuesday 1st March 2022, and based on 
current stock. Existing customer back orders will not be affected. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding the above, please contact your DKSH Cables & Electrical 
Sales Specialist or State Sales Manager. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
George Zylinski  
National Sales Manager  
Cables & Electrical 
 
DKSH Australia Pty. Ltd. 
 


